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Shopping volunteers 
 
Dear residents of Steinbach, 
 
Times are difficult for all of us. Everyone needs to take appropriate protection measures so 
that we can safely get through the current corona crisis:  
We maintain a safe distance from others and follow the recommended hygiene requirements. 
In addition, we show solidarity and help each other to the best of our abilities. 
 
Some residents, especially the elderly and people with underlying conditions, need help and 
support to minimize direct contact with others as much as possible. They need help with 
shopping (basic necessities, pharmacy) and other important errands (picking up 
prescriptions, dog walking...). 
 
If you are a senior citizen or in need: Please contact us if you require help! The shopping 
volunteers are happy to support you. 
 
If you have time to spare: Please let us know if you would like to offer your support! 
 
If you are a young person aged 14 and older: Please contact us if you can help! 
 
Best wishes, be patient, keep calm and THANK YOU TO ALL OF YOU! 
 

 
Steffen Bonk 
Mayor of Steinbach 
(On behalf oft he organisers) 
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